
12th September 2017 

AN INVITATION 

Dear Parents, 

As you know this year is an important year for your children as we prepare them 

to sit their SATs tests in May 2018.  It is important that we make every day 

count and support the children as much as we can in both preparing them and 

feeling confident about the tests.  The support that you can give them at home 

is a vital aspect to our partnership.   

Therefore, we are writing to invite you to the first of our ‘helping at home’ 

sessions on Wednesday 20th September at 2:45pm in the Junior Hall.    The 

focus for this meeting will be Reading and will be delivered by Mrs Lester and 

Miss John.  Our aims for the session will be to show you the types of questions 

the children will be expected to answer in the SATs, to suggest ways you could 

support your child in approaching the questions they have found more difficult, 

suggesting texts that the children may enjoy and which will be useful and, of 

course, answering any of your questions.    

If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below and return to your 

child’s class teacher by Monday 18th September. 

Kind regards 

Year six teachers 

 

 

‘Helping at home with Reading’ parents information session – Wednesday 20th 

September 

Child’s name: _____________________________ ___     Class:  _________ 

 

Please tick: 

 I will be attending the meeting. 

 

 I will not be attending the meeting. 

 

 



 

 

 


